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Ovrymric CounciL oF Asia
220d January 2014

Mr. Bahram Afsharzadeh
Chairman
Information and Statistics Committee

Dear Friend and Colleague,

I am extremely sad to know that after 3 decades you have
relinquished the post of Secretary General of National Olympic
Committee of Islamic Republic of Iran.

It has been such a pleasure knowing you all these years and I have
always admired your hard work and dedication. Under your
guidance and stewardship the NOC of Iran has been one of most
active NOCs of the Asian Continent.

I have witnessed you working with my late father Sheikh Fahad
Al-Ahmad Al-Sabah.

Your mild manner has won you so many friends within the OCA
including me.

I wish you all the best in your future endeavors and please be
assured of my friendship at all times.

With kind regards
Yours sincerely
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Sheikh Ahmad Al-Fahad Al-Sabah
President OCA
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